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Peter McManus

From: JEGATHESAN Jana <Jana.JEGATHESAN@rms.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 19 July 2016 1:34 PM

To: Peter McManus

Subject: RE: F23 Administration Building - Package of Information CRM:0072006

Hi Peter,  

 

That’s incorrect, the traffic report submitted does not highlight the changes that were proposed at the meeting held 

with RMS and the consultants. Some of the notable changes were that the Fisher road access was to be left-in left-

out with the median separation and access from the main gate entry was no longer being proposed with a T-

Intersection type treatment bring the final layout. The report and plans show that there is an exit only from Eastern 

Avenue, which is the main entry gate and that’s to be completely closed as per the updated information.  

 

A detailed CTMP is to be submitted with the access routes and methods undertaken. At the meeting there was 

discussion regarding larger vehicles existing on to the middle of the intersection which was a concern from RMS and 

consideration was to be given once a detailed CTMP is provided.  

 

The applicant was to contact the panel members involved with the works being undertaken on City Road/Butlin 

Avenue intersection as part of the Sydney Uni proposal. This included the pedestrian crossing across City Road. RMS 

Traffic Engineer had also provided detailed works being undertaken at the intersection to the representatives at the 

meeting which was noted.  

 

I do need to provide the contact details of the panel members to the consultant however, the traffic engineer is not 

in today and has the details.  

 

RMS is happy to provide a response via the Response to Submissions stage in regards to the updated information. 

Therefore, the updated information is to be submitted to RMS was review prior to a formal response being provided 

regarding the subject development. These comments can be taken in response to the above subject submission.  

 

 
Regards, 
  

Jana Jegathesan 
Land Use Planner 
Network Management | Journey Management 
T 02 8849 2313  
www.rms.nsw.gov.au 
Every journey matters 

  
Roads and Maritime Services 
Level 7 27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

 

 

From: Peter.McManus@planning.nsw.gov.au [mailto:Peter.McManus@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 19 July 2016 12:08 PM 

To: JEGATHESAN Jana 
Subject: RE: F23 Administration Building - Package of Information CRM:0072006 

 

Hi Jana,  

 


